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Dear Alyssa,

Following are my written comments regarding Petition 17-01:

Dear Hearing Board Members, 

The Stipulated Order of Abatement conceived by State Parks, California Air
Resources Board and the Air Pollution Control District is inadequate.  It clearly
ignores the health and safety of people. How can anyone with a clear conscious
feel good about a 30% solution?

The agreement does not establish a nuisance under the Health and Safety Code and
completely ignores the Lung Association’s documented concerns plus the public
comments of health professionals also seem to be dismissed.

People living in the area appear to be collateral damage in which an inter-agency
quest to get along produced a tepid agreement that does NOT protect the health
and well-being of human beings.

Please play close attention to and carful consideration of your requested public’s
submittal of a well thought out vision of a plan that WOULD reduce emissions to
background levels. At the very minimum, for the health of those who directly are
at your mercy, please embrace one of the more substantial options laid out in the
original Abatement Order.

Thank you, Dorothy Hines
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